
 VEHICLE IDENTIFICATION NUMBER ►

February 2018

RE: 2017 HR-V     

What is the reason for this notice? 

Our records indicate that an EMISSIONS RECALL has not been completed on this vehicle; refer 
to the address card for the affected VIN. There is an internal programming issue with the 
powertrain control module (PCM). Under certain restarting and driving conditions, the air to fuel 
ratio control may not properly adjust.    

What will Honda do? 

Call any authorized Honda dealer to have your vehicle’s PCM software updated for FREE.  

California Owners Only 

The DMV will not renew your registration until this emissions recall has been completed. After 
completing the repair procedure, your dealer must give you a Vehicle Emission Recall - Proof of 
Correction certificate. Please make sure the dealer completes and gives you the certificate. 
Keep the certificate for your records as proof that the emissions recall was completed. Submit 
the certificate to the DMV only if the DMV requests it. 

If you have questions 

If you have any questions about this notice, or you need assistance locating a dealer, contact 
American Honda's Customer Support & Campaign Center at 1-888-234-2138. You may also 
find this information at www.hondacars.com. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this campaign may cause you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

American Honda Motor Co., Inc. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE: If this is a leased vehicle, please forward this notice to the lessee. 

FOR DEALER USE ONLY: REFERENCE SVC BULLETIN #16-103                  KD1 

This notice applies to your vehicle:

Dear


